
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 26th March 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter. 

Over The Holidays… 

 

There will be no Maths 

Challenge to complete.  

Instead there is a  

sponsored Reading 

Challenge.  Please see 

the additional  

information letter for 

this.   

World Book Day 

 

Friday 23rd April is 

World Book Day, this is 

your ‘heads up’ so that 

you have loads of time 

to get making a costume.    

Welly Boots 

 

Please make sure that 

your child has 

their own pair 

of named welly 

boots in 

school. 

In some of our PSHE lessons we were learning about gratitude and discussed 
what we are grateful for.  We then made some flower displays with our friends 
showing what we had discussed. 


